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22nd November 2023 

Winter Showcase – Wednesday 13th December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to the Academy's Winter Showcase.   We will be 
celebrating a range of musical achievements amongst our students.  The evening will provide guests with 
an opportunity to experience the Concert Band, Big Band, CBA Singers as well as other ensembles and 
some extremely talented soloists. 
 
The Winter Showcase will take place at Corby Business Academy, in the Main Theatre, on Wednesday 
13th December 2023.  Guests should arrive between 6.30 p.m. - 6.45 p.m. with the evening due to 
conclude at approximately 9.00 p.m. Refreshments will be available during our intermission. 
 
Students who are taking part should arrive no later than 6.30 p.m. in full school uniform.  
 
Tickets for the Showcase are free of charge. However, we are promoting voluntary cash donations, on the 
evening, as a token contribution towards the costs incurred for refreshments, programmes and other 
associated event costs. Any additional donations funding over and above the costs of the event will be 
donated to Children in Need. 
 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/corbybusinessacademy 
 

 
 

We do hope you will join us on what promises to be a fabulous occasion. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. If you have any further questions, please contact me via email at 
clive.wears@corbybusinessacademy.org  or call 01536 303120. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
Mr. C. Wears     Mr. M. Smith 
Director of Music    Head of Sixth Form 
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